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Friday 11th February 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Thursday 3rd March is World Book Day! As usual we would like to celebrate and this year we 
have a number of activities for the children to take part in.  
 
EYFS & KS1  
 
 
It would be great if children could turn a piece of fruit or vegetable into a famous book character. 
Children can either bring these in on Thursday 3rd March or bring in a photo of their creations. 
A prize for the best dressed vegetable will be awarded.  
Children can be as creative as they wish. 
 
KS2 
We are running a shoebox story competition for children who wish to take part. We would like 
children to recreate their favourite book into a shoebox story (all contents will be returned). 
Please can children bring these in on Thursday 3rd March to be showcased during assembly.  
 
 
All children can also take part in the ‘Share a story reading stars’ challenge attached. How many 
of the challenges can you complete? Children can evidence this however they chose, either 
with photos, books reviews, a reading diary or in their own way.  
 
Thursday 3rd March we will be a character mufti day for all children. All children can dress up as 
their favourite storybook character (No money donations required) 
 
 
If you have any questions please speak to your class teacher. 
 
We hope the children enjoy the activities and we look forward to seeing their creations. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Harrold Primary Academy  
 
 

 

 

 


